Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Laura Turner Planning Services
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 30, 2014, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.; open house format, no formal presentation

PLACE: E.L. Puryear Building, 243 S. Lake Avenue, Groveland, FL 34736

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a Public Meeting for the design phase of the SR 50 realignment in Groveland (Lake County), Florida (FPID: 427056-1-52-01). Project information about the roadway improvements will be displayed, including the realignment of SR 50 to the north of Downtown Groveland. Project limits extend from County Road (CR) 565/Villa City Road to Brown Street. Attendees may review project information and discuss project details with the project team. This meeting provides interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the social, economic, and environmental impacts of the proposed design project. Additional project information is available at www.grovelandSR50.com. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Mr. Kevin Moss, P.E., at (386)943-5255 at least 7 days before the meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Kevin Moss, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, by email: kevin.moss@dot.state.fl.us, by phone: (386)943-5255, or by mail: Florida Department of Transportation - District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Kevin Moss, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5255. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mr. Kevin Moss, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5255, by mail: Florida Department of Transportation - District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720 or by email: kevin.moss@dot.state.fl.us.
